
Tollbrae Primary School Parent Council Newsletter
Parent Council Membership/Support

• We are always looking for additional 
members to join the Parent Council and have 
open space available.

• The parent council organise events for the 
benefit of the children and fundraise for the 
school.

• We are also the link between the parents and 
the school to ensure the right things are 
being looked at and share any particular 
concerns.

• However, we know this isn’t for everyone and 
there is no need to join the parent council to 
be able to support our children, if you can 
help out at events please let us know.

• We are raising funds for the school through 
Easyfundraising where they donate free money when 
you shop online.

• Please have a look and sign up today. Use the QR code 
above or visit 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/tollbrae-parent-
council

Free Money!!!

What are we fundraising for?

• We are looking to raise money to support the 
school buy play equipment for the 
playground and cover the cost of buses for 
trips. Both of these are pretty expensive.

Parking Issues

• It has been raised to us that parking outside 
of the school exits has been getting worse in 
recent months.

• This is probably down to the weather and 
people wanting to be close to the school to 
avoid children getting wet.

• This does have an impact on other people 
who walk with their children as people are 
parking on the pavement.

• This is dangerous and inconsiderate of other 
people.

• If you do need to pick your children up can 
you be aware of the impact on other people 
and try to avoid parking on the pavement.

• Look for other places to park – given the 
width of the street we encourage people to 
park on Lady Wilson Street.

• We will be reviewing this with the school 
over the coming months.
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